
Iowa Electric Light and Pbwer Company 
January 10, 1980 

LDR-80-12

LARRY D. ROOT 
ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT 
NUCLEAR GENERATION

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: IE Bulletin 79-28

File: A-101a, Bulletin 79-28 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

This letter is in response to the subject bulletin concerning 
cover gaskets on NAMCO Model EAl80 stem mounted limit switches.  
Our review has determined that none of these switches are installed 
or are planned to be installed on safety related equipment at the 
Duane Arnold Energy Center.  

Ve y truly yo 

L. D. Root 
Assistant Vice President 
Nuclear Generation 

LDR/JVS/n 

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection 
Washington, D. C. 20555
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